
August 2022 

Dear Pastor,


Darleen and I have returned from our trip out West. We had the joy of visiting five missionary families 
planting churches in Arizona, California, Utah, and Montana. We were encouraged to see how the Lord 
is willing to use His servants when they are willing to follow Him. Starting a church in most places in 
the West is much different than attempting the same back East. Please pray for these missionaries to 
remain faithful and see fruit for their labor. We traveled just over seventy-nine hundred miles and 
enjoyed having our home with us every day. The Lord was faithful to keep us safe, and we had very 
few mechanical problems during the journey. His grace is certainly not deserved, but it is always a 
blessing. 


Thank you for praying for my sister. As you know, she had eighteen chemotherapy treatments, 
followed by major surgery. Two days following surgery, she tested positive for covid. The following day 
she fell, resulting in a broken hip which required a hip replacement the next day. The doctor has now 
discovered that in the fall, she also fractured her back. I am amazed at her positive attitude after this 
series of events in her life. She is having therapy, and when she is able, the chemo treatments will 
begin again. Please continue to pray for her. 


We are busy in missions conferences again and will primarily be traveling in the Southeast until late 
November. Your continued prayers on our behalf are always appreciated. While we were in Flagstaff 
this summer, my right hip dislocated, and it is taking a little longer than I thought to heal. The doctor 
says that all is well, and that it does take two to three months to get back to normal. It has not 
hindered our travel or ministry, but I do find that it is necessary to stop and walk a bit more than usual. 


May our Lord bless you continually. 


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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